
INDIANA STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Notice is hereby given that on November 15, 2010, at 9:00 a.m., the Indiana State Department of Health
(ISDH) will receive comments during a public meeting from interested persons concerning the Preventive Health
and Health Services Block Grant Work Plan for Fiscal Year 2011, at the ISDH, 2 N. Meridian St., Conference
Room 8-A, Indianapolis, IN 46204. The proposed work plan may be viewed on the ISDH website at
http://www.in.gov/isdh/24864.htm or may be obtained by contacting the Preventive Health and Health Services
Block Grant Coordinator, Dawn Adams, at dawadams@isdh.in.gov.
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